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Ontario to start rolling out COVID-19 vaccine next week
as it reports record increase of 1,983 new cases
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Greater Kawarthas region has 20 new cases, with active cases
increasing to 106 across region
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Retired general Rick Hillier, chair of Ontario's COVID-19 Vaccine Distribution Task Force, held a
briefing at Queen's Park on December 10, 2020 to provide an update on the province's vaccine

distribution plan. The update comes as Ontario sets a single-day record of 1,983 new confirmed cases in
the province. (CPAC screenshot)

Here’s an update on COVID-19 cases in Ontario as well as in the greater Kawarthas region.

As Ontario reports a new single-day record of 1,983 new COVID-19 cases, the provincial
government announced it will be rolling out early next week the very first doses of Pfizer-
BioNTech’s vaccine, which Health Canada approved on Wednesday (December 9).
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